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Thank You and Farewell... 
Thank you to all of our fantastic students and families for a wonderful (but oh-too-short) school 
year.  We've had so many fun and positive experiences with everyone, and loved being able to 
watch your children grow, learn, and develop.  What strides they've made since September!  
Thank you for sharing your children with us.  We are eager to "get back to (the new) normal" 
and certainly look forward to school beginning again.  Have a safe and fun summer and we'll be 
counting the days 'till September!  To our students and families who are moving on...we have 
tremendously enjoyed having you, and wish you wonderful things in the years to come! Please 
keep in touch--send us holiday cards, drop us an email, stop by to say "hi"!  We would love to 
hear all about your super accomplishments!

Drive Thru Pick Up Reminder
On Monday, May 4th, our driveway will be open for the safe pick-up of school materials.  Please 
come during your assigned timeframe and if you are receiving a refund, kindly remember to 
bring your signed and completed Acknowledgement Form (another copy is attached) with you.  
No refunds will be given without this form.  All items going to/from the school will be placed 
in your car's trunk, and at no time can you exit your car while on DPC property.  Refer to the 
email sent on 4/23 for all of the detailed instructions.  I will be alone at this event and cannot 
monitor the parking lot and car line, so please be respectful of the outlined procedures.  For 
simplicity, all checks will be made out to mothers of our families, unless you make alternate 
arrangements with me by the morning of Friday, May 1. 
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Tuition Envelopes 
The white and green tuition envelopes will be returned to you at the scheduled pick-up.  Your 
refund check will actually be placed inside of this envelope.  Please keep the envelope for your 
2019 and 2020 tax records, as it notes check numbers and amounts paid for tuition.  

Next School Year's Calendar 
If the world gets back to some type of safe normalcy (please, oh, please!), our 2020-2021 school 
year is intended to begin in September.  Kindergarten will start on September 1 with orientation, 
and our preschool classes will have their orientations scheduled for September 10 and 11. Class 
assignments as well as orientation activity dates will be communicated at the very beginning of 
August.  I am thinking about going paperless on this, so please be on the lookout for a possible 
email containing the information to arrive around that time.  

Over the Summer... 
I will be checking phone messages and emails daily, so please don't hesitate to reach out to me 
with any questions.  We still have some Step One seats available for the 2020-2021 school year; if 
you have any interested friends, kindly pass our information along!  Interested families can take 
a virtual tour on our website BuildingBlocksPA.com.  I will also be keeping my eyes out and 
ears open for any instructions from the state regarding potential COVID-19 modifications to our 
school procedures.  Schools may be required to change some operations in order to comply with 
any new directives.  And, if not, we may be tweaking some things on our own, just to further 
err on the side of caution in keeping our students and staff safe.  

Safety, as always, will be at the forefront of all decisions made.  

Thank you for your loyalty, devotion, and all that you have done for us this year.  We love and 
miss you all!

Warmly,
Michele and the entire BBLC Staff
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